
Notice: Water Main Break

Our crews are currently working to resolve a water main break in
Louise Ct. 

Water will be temporarily shut off on the upper side of Louise Ct.

 We will do our best to minimize the number of affected properties and 
restore service as quickly as possible. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience.

Thank you,
Town of Rising Sun


